Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
December 5, 2012
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members

Anne-Staples, David-Magee, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Sally Turner and Sean
Sutten. Scott Raeside resigned on 12/4. The meeting was held in the Planning Office.

CPC Funding: At the CPC meeting on 11/29/15 the members supported the $800,000 request
for the pathway.

Engineering: Horsley Witten presented their proposal and estimate for the work on phase 2.
They provided an estimate of $125,000.

2013 Schedule: Schedule approved.
Member Palzkill moved that the committee adjourn at 8:30. The motion was approved 4-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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